
Make checks payable to: REACH  
Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661

  
BIRTHDAY UPDATE 2020 

Dear Brethren  
We wish to thank you all for the great sacrifice you made for the youngsters here in Uganda. We are happy to share with you that we 
tried our level best to make sure that children received their birthday gifts for 2020 in their respective homes since our country is still 
under lockdown. We endeavored to give each child a gift and they received it with a big smile. Our social workers moved from home to 
home. One of our social workers greeted a child called Mwesigwa Jimmy, who was concentrated on building a house using dirt (Mud).  
The boy paused to receive his birthday gift, and said, “I am happy God has not forsaken us.  May the Almighty God bless all our 
sponsors.”  As you see from the pictures, many other children were extremely excited and happy and thankful. This made the workers 
here at REACH excited and happy too. Our country went into lockdown with the pandemic, and frankly many services and economic 
activities have not bounced back.  We seek you all to keep praying for us to return to normal, just as we pray for you. 
 Thank you very much, and God bless you all!                                                            ..…Rev. Fred Tumwebaze 

August 

2020

To Write your Child: 
Your child/pastor’s name/# 
c/o  Fred Tumwebaze  
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 836 
Roseville, CA 95661 
ken@rescueafricanchildren.org 

REACH AFRICA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 
fred@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Gifts received by August 14th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Update:  Things are opening slowing.  Good news, they are harvesting crops!!  Praise God! 
Thank you for the wonderfully generous response to the food deprivation experienced by our 
Ugandan friends and family.  Your kind response, at times, brought tears to the eyes of 
workers here in the US.  

As you see, the children got their first presents for birthdays but Pastor is wanting to give 
them shoes when they return to school.  Thank you for the shoe donations so far, if possible, 
keep them coming.  And I wanted to ask a special prayer for Fred’s wife, Joan. She is very 
near to the time of delivery.  Please pray for her and Fred’s whole family during this happy 
but challenging time.  We pray that God might bless and keep them and show his great love 
and provision for all our Pastors, Kids, and their families.      ..In Appreciation,   Sandy

Jimmy and his house
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